
 
 505 S. Garey Ave  

Pomona, CA 91766 City of Pomona 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

Historic Preservation Commission 

Transmitted: 11/20/2018 Mario Suarez 

The Regular Meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission scheduled for Wednesday, 
January 2, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. has been canceled.  The next scheduled meeting of the Historic 
Preservation Commission will be Wednesday, January 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the City 
Council Chambers. 
 
The following agenda items will be continued to the January 16, 2019 Historic 
Preservation Commission meeting. 
 

1. MAJOR CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS (MAJCOA 10735-2018) 
  PROJECT ADDRESS:   650 S. Reservoir Street 
  PROJECT APPLICANT:  Michael Chait 
  PROJECT PLANNER:   Alina Barron, Assistant Planner 
  COUNCIL DISTRICT:   CC District No. 3 
 

2. SINGLE HISTORIC LANDMARK DESIGNATION (SHISTORIC 10610-2018) 
  PROJECT ADDRESS:   798 San Francisco Avenue 
  PROJECT APPLICANT:  Dean Rudenauer 
  PROJECT PLANNER:   Eunice Im, Assistant Planner 
  COUNCIL DISTRICT:   CC District No. 4 

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 
I, Mario Suarez, Development Services Director, hereby certify that the cancellation notice for 
the January 2, 2019 meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission meeting was posted in 
City Hall, near the door of the City Council chambers, and on the City's web on November 20, 
2018. 
 
/s/ Mario Suarez  
Development Services Director 
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